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GARNet, the Genomic Arabidopsis Resource Network is now in its second year. We have started the
preparations for the second GARNet and Brassica functional genomics meeting.

The second GARNet functional genomics meeting will take place on September 27 and 28, at the University of
York.

The speakers thus far invited for this meeting are:

Micro-Array:
Stacey Harmer
Ken Birnbaum

Forward and Reverse Genetics:
John C. Walker
Cathie Martin

Bioinformatics:
J. L. Riechmann

Metabolomics:
Ray Elliott

Proteomics:
Jacques Joyard

We are looking for speakers from among the users of the different GARNet services (available to date:
proteomics, metabolomics, large insert library screening: GeTCID) but also from among people who have used
tools and resources for functional genomics available from other places.When more speakers have been
identified, they will be listed on the GARNet website. If you would like to give a presentation at the GARNet
meeting, please submit the registration form, and tick 'oral presentation'.

The registration form for this meeting in now available at: http://garnet.arabidopsis.org.uk. Registration for this
meeting is possible until 05/09/01.

We have a limited number of reduced registration fees available for PhD students, that will be handed out on a
first come, first serve basis.

Please avoid disapointment, and register early for this meeting. Last year we were booked to capacity, and we
had to refuse a few people.

all the best,

Karin

back to welcome page | back to top of page

Website maintained by Karin van de Sande. | Please mail me your comments or suggestions.

file://localhost/web/20011118212528/http://www.york.ac.uk/res/garnet/garnet.htm
file://localhost/web/20011118212528/http://www.york.ac.uk/res/garnet/GARNish05-01.htm#top of page
mailto:kvd1@york.ac.uk

